
Daybreak Named 2010 Community of  the Year
by the National Association of  Home Builders

H o d g e s  D e s i g n

The National Association of  Home Builders has awarded Daybreak as its national Community of  the Year, as well as their Platinum Award for 
Suburban Smart Growth citing that:

“The master planned community of  Daybreak exemplifi es the possibilities of  Smart Growth development at the suburban edge.”

“Perhaps one of  the most extraordinary features within the Daybreak master plan is the intent to accommodate thousands of  jobs in a number of  
commercial and service centers, ranging from neighborhood services, to corporate campuses catering to regional and national employers. Such forethought 
and planning will allow Daybreak to eventually become a self-sustaining community, where many of  the residents can work, live and play without leaving 
the community, and where those that do commute can do so on convenient and fast public transportation.” (NAHB 2010 BALA Portfolio, pages 8-9 and 35)

Hodges Design is proud of  its role as Daybreak’s master planner. Roger Hodges has led this effort for Kennecott Land/Rio Tinto since 2002, 
at Hodges Design since 2009 and previously at Calthorpe Associates. 

2010 BALA Portfolio can be downloaded at: 
http://www.nahb.com/fi leUpload_details.aspx?contentTypeID=3
&contentID=150893&subContentID=317312


